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Comments: It is Very Important that we keep the WILD HORSES AND BURROS SAFE AND FREE!

It is Not the Wild Ones that are causing any damages to the Public Lands that

by over grazing. The overgrazing has become an issue because of the larger herds the Rancher raise! They are

raising larger and larger herds so they make more money! Those domestic herds are the ones that need to be

cut back! Cut them back to what their own private land can handle and I promise you that by doing that and

leaving OUR WILD ONES ALONE, you WILL see the land improve in just a few short years!!! OUR WILD ONES

SHOULD NOT BE LIMITED TO THE VERY SMALL AREA OF LAND YOU DESIGNATE FOR THEM!! THEY

SURELY WILL STARVE AND BECOME SICK AND DIE!! When I was growing up we had 10 acres and had 4

horses. We suplimited grains All year round and had to Buy hay to feed during winter and early spring! Our

Domestic horses managed fine but we are talking of the Wild Ones. THEY have learned to survive. Under the

Harshest conditions and still stay in physically good conditions. They need to roam FREE and WILD in THEIR

HABITAT! PLEASE! I KNOW IF YOU WILL JUST TRY THIS FOR A FEW YEARS YOU WILL SEE THE LAND

IMPROVE BEYOND BELIEF.  KEEP OUR WILD ONES SAFE, FREE AND WILD!! ALL LIFE MATTERS!!
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